
 
 

 
We hope that you enjoyed your Easter break! This term will be another busy one, so we hope that this 

newsletter will give you a flavour of the learning taking place!  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Numeracy & Maths 
  

In numeracy, our first focus will be algebra where we 

will we learning how to collect like terms and solve 

missing number equations. We will then be revising 

our knowledge of using the four operations for more 

complex problems, including word problems. We will 

also be working on our mental math skills to prepare 

us for transitioning to the academy. 

In maths, Mrs. Welsh will be focusing on identifying 

2D shapes and 3D objects and their properties. 

Literacy & English 

  

Spelling words will continue to be given in home learning jotters 

every fortnight as part of Home Learning. These can be practiced at 

home in a variety of ways e.g. coding, drawing a picture, typing, 

audio recording etc. Reading will continue to happen daily through 

our class novels and our reading groups will still be taken during 

Literacy lessons.  In our comprehension and writing, we are 

exploring diaries with a focus on recount texts before moving onto 

discussion texts. 

Interdisciplinary Learning 

  
Our IDL permeates through all of our curricular 

areas.  In Science, we will be investigating micro-

organisms and creating our own dioramas to 

showcase our understanding of different animal 

habitats. 

We will also be preparing and practising for our 

leavers assembly which will take place on the final 

day of school! 

 

Health & Wellbeing 
  

Our new PE days are: 

Monday (indoor) and Tuesday (outdoor) 

  

Children should be dressed appropriately for outdoor PE on these 

days as we will have a mixture of indoor and outdoor activities each 

week. In PE, we will be focusing on volleyball during our outdoor 

lessons and potted sports training during our indoor sessions.  

  

Health will continue to be taught using JIGSAW where the children 

will be focusing on our topic of ‘Changing Me’, learning about the 

changes in the body as we grow. 

If you have any comments, concerns or questions please feel free to contact us through our school office 
or email and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

Thanks, 
Mrs Welsh, Miss Morland & Miss Smillie 

 
Email – wlwindyknowe-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

Phone – 01506 652083 

 
 

 

 

Additional Information 
Home Learning Issued       Home Learning Due In 

Thursday 18th April        Wednesday 1st May 

Thursday 2nd May          Wednesday 15th May 

Thursday 16th May         Wednesday 29th May 

Thursday 30th May Wednesday 12th June 

Thursday 13th June         Wednesday 26th June 
  

Useful Dates 
Mon 29th April – Fri 3rd May     Lendrick Muir 

Wed 29th June – Fri 21st June    P7 Transition days to the academy 
June                                     Health and Fitness Fortnight 

Fri 28th June                          Last day of term 

Fri 28th June                          Leavers assembly 

April – June 2024 
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